
April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Clifton, Lipford, Hardison & Parker, LLC 

P.O. Box 6315 

Macon, Georgia  31208  

 

Gentlemen: 

 

We have engaged McNair, McLemore, Middlebrooks & Co. to audit our financial statements for the year 

ended June 30, 2021. In connection with their audit, they would like to make inquiries of you and examine 

your workpapers for the audit of our financial statements for the years ended June 30, 2020 and 2021. You 

are hereby authorized to respond to their requests fully and without limitation. 

 

Please allow our auditors to copy any information needed from files related to our financial statements and 

related matters that they request, unless deemed proprietary. We will reimburse you for the reproduction 

costs.  

 

We have represented to our auditors that we have paid in full for all services rendered by you to date and 

that we are not involved with your firm in any disputes about auditing procedures, accounting principles, 

or similarly significant items. Kenneth R. Neil of McNair, McLemore, Middlebrooks will contact you 

directly to schedule the review. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

__________________________________ 

(Officer’s Authorized Signature and Title) 

 

 


